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I am writing this letter of recommendation to express the quality of
workmanship that Jason demonstrated with the construction of my
Oral & Maxillofacial Surgery Practice in Scottsdale, AZ. The interior
renovation was a big project which involved the complete demolition
and restructure of a medical suite to create one large oral surgical
facility. Jason was the Project Foreman for the duration, from
December 2003 - April 2004. I was very pleased as the project stayed
on schedule and finished on time. Jason showed superior ability to
keep the crews on task, and adapt the environment to accommodate the
various twists that a major construction site encounters.

I would highly recommend Jason Kaiser without hesitation. His
communication skills are excellent, and his follow up with the project
was thorough. He was well respected by the many sub contractors
involved on the project. His pride in quality craftsmanship is evident
to all of those who work alongside him.

Sincerely Yours,
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George H. Master, DMD Terri Miller, Office Manager



